
The ORIGI ~AL
InterCe/!1w
G R 0 U P 

November 15,2000 

Paula Isler 

State of Florida PSC 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


RE: Dockel No. 00147S-TX 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

I am in receipt of your fax dated November 14, 2000 regarding our options to proceed with a 
settlement offer or for staff to recommend denial of our settlement. It is my understanding and 
according to your fax, in other similar dockets, for the same rule violation, the Commission has 
accepted a $100 settlement. We wish to modify our original letter dated November 6,2000 and 
offer to pay $100. 

Non-payment of our 1999 RAF return was an oversight on our part due to the fact that we have 
not had any revenue in the state of Florida over the past year. I feel that we have taken the 
necessary measures to make sure that this fee is paid promptly in the upcoming years. 

Sincerely, 

rff)~5)Jfzo 
Mike Sulpy 

Executive Vice President 


C),--. 
)A;:>P < J-<lCAF [ ., 

c~p :r ­
C1R 
COM ) 

• 'I 
C ) 

EC '/ 
/1/ .... -LEG . ­-.OrC 

" L:...Jr;..1 ,., r-...) f- ~DA
RGr W <:: ..( / r

Cl ,. 
, N ::) 
~. :> ,. L _ a 
:L 
" . Z­

CO:z 
~ ,{" 

f- \.D , 
z 
L..J C> 
:l: U? 

r::. 

::;) 

C5 
3150 Holcomb Bridge Road, Suite 200 • Norcross, GA 30071-1370· 770.248.9600 • Fax 770.242 .6803 C) n. 

( i. 

0 ~ Atlanta • Birmingham • Colorado Springs • Dallas • Miami • Nashville • Tampa 

C 


